
 

Cadmore News 
Thursday 7th May 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I hope that this letter finds you well and that you and your family continue to be safe. This week I had my 

second video link meeting with headteachers within the Marlow liaison group; which includes Lane End, 

Frieth, The Holy Trinity Federation and both upper schools – Great Marlow and Sir William Borlase. The 

purpose of these meetings is to share ideas, discuss key issues such as home learning and, most importantly, 

how we work collaboratively and consistently across all schools when we start to open our gates. We are all 

waiting eagerly for the Prime Minister’s speech on Sunday...  

These are my 3 favourite pictures of the week: 

  

Sadie has a new computer to 
carry out her home learning. 
 

Isabelle making crystals!                             Preston’s village made 

from Lego. 

 

Competition time! 
Can you send me a photo of something that makes you feel proud?  

Please write a couple of sentences about the photo. By entering, you 
are agreeing for your entry to be published on next week’s newsletter. I 
look forward to seeing them! 

 

 

 



 

 

New Maths Learning Platform 
We have a free 60 day free trial of RM easimaths. This programme is 
different to Mathletics as the programme has an inbuilt diagnostic 
system which enables the programme to provide questions that 
consolidate and challenge children’s learning in maths. Over the course 
of this weekend, you will receive login details for your child.  

Each animated session is set at 15 minutes and should be completed by 
the child without help. Please encourage your child to have a go next 
week instead of completing Matheletics.  

  I would recommend that each child completes a minimum of four sessions to allow the programme to assess 
ability. Once this has happened, I would really appreciate your feedback head@cadmoreendschool.org  

Good News 
Whilst we have not been at school, the cleaners have taken the opportunity to deep clean the whole school. 
This includes washing all the carpets and rugs! It smells and looks fantastic – already for your return! 
 Outside, Mrs Hazell, Mrs Pattison and Mrs Maughan have been practising safe distance, whist painting the 
amphitheatre and the fence around EYFS and KS1 play area. They will be finishing this off next week.  I look 
forward to sharing the photos next week. 

I mentioned in our last newsletter that Isabella in class 4 will be running her own 5k sponsored run on 20th June for 
Wycombe Homeless Connection. So far, she has raised £100! You can sponsor her here  
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/EvaOConnor 

 

Comprehension and Grammar Books 
If your child has completed the books and you would like the next book, please email myself 
head@cadmoreendschool.org stating which books they have completed and we will then ensure, that the 
next book is copied and left for you to collect. Don’t forget, there is guidance on how to complete the 
activities and the answers. These can be found on our school website under ‘pupils’ 
 

Reading 
For children who are on the reading 
scheme, there are books for you to 
borrow. If you would like to borrow 
books, we require a minimum 
deposit of £10 for 10 books (cheque 
only). Books would be chosen from 
the next level up to avoid reissuing 
books that they have already had. If 
you would like to take up this offer, please contact myself head@cadmoreendschool.org to arrange a 
convenient time Likewise, for parents who have already borrowed books, please let me know when you want 
to swap.  
 

https://www.rmeasimaths.com/Easimaths/Account/LogIn?siteId=Cadmore14
mailto:head@cadmoreendschool.org
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/EvaOConnor
mailto:head@cadmoreendschool.org
http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/pupils/224371
mailto:head@cadmoreendschool.org


 

Finally, from us all: 

Please stay safe and please keep in touch.  

Best wishes, 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 
 


